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New Members Welcomed to Integra First Board and Supervisory Committee 

The Board of Directors at Integra First recently welcomed a new member. Jennifer 

Eichmeier, Powers, Michigan, was elected by members at the 71st Annual Meeting held 

on February 8th at the Island Resort & Casino. Eichmeier replaced a longtime Board 

Member Gary Thyne, who retired from his position after serving the Credit Union for the 

last 45 years. David LeBoeuf was also nominated for the Supervisory Committee. He 

will be replacing long time member Jill Schwanz. The Board of Directors and CEO, 

Mindy Brezsko expressed their thanks and gratitude to Gary Thyne and Jill Schwanz for 

their devoted years of service to the Credit Union and it’s members.   

Introducing New CEO Mindy Brezsko 

The Board of Directors at Integra First recently hired Mindy Brezsko as CEO. Mindy has served as Interim CEO for 

the last six months. She resides in Menominee with her husband and three children. 

Integra First Federal Credit Union opened it’s very first ever student run In-School Branch at Menominee High School 

on March 2nd. The grand opening was celebrated with a ribbon cutting ceremony done by the M&M Chamber. 
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Community Corner 

Important Information 

COVID—19 has hit our economy hard. We would like to take this time 

to remind you that your accounts at Integra First are federally insured. 

Administered by the NCUA, the Share Insurance Fund insures individ-

ual accounts up to $250,000, and a member’s interest in all joint ac-

counts combined is insured up to $250,000. Credit Union members 

have never lost even a penny of insured savings at a federally insured 

Credit Union.  


